
 

	

 
Frank Miller
millerfw@netspace.net.au 

December 2018
 

Dear Frank,
 
For many years now, Big Camp has been a time of great fun and 
fellowship for 200 young men and women from a diverse range 
of  backgrounds.  The  week  itself  inspires  significant  personal 
growth for participants, giving them an opportunity to take part 
in  experiences  to  develop  their  sense  of  acceptance  and 
teamwork. Each week is planned and led by volunteers, many of 
whom have been through Big Camp themselves.
 
Our Big Camps are happening again in January 2019 and we 
would love for you to be involved by joining us for lunch on 
any of the following days:
	

Lord Somers Camp on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday 7-9 
January 2019

Lady Somers Camp on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday 14-16 
January 2019

	
 
We recommend the following schedule for your visit:
 
11.00 am    Arrival at the Lord Somers Camp car park off 
Parklands Avenue, Somers 
11.15 am      Enjoy a tour of the campsite and an 
opportunity to observe games and activities.
1.00 pm     Lunch with guest speakers and entertainment
2.30 pm     Departure
	
 

Dress for the day is informal (e.g. shorts or slacks, casual shirt 
and a hat). The contact telephone number at the Camp is 5983 
1941.  Please note that mobile phone reception can be difficult 
with some carriers at camp.

Please let us know by Friday 14th December if you can join us 
and which day suits you best (and any dietary requirements you 
may  have  if  applicable).  You  can  email  me  on 
timr@lordsomerscamp.org.au or call on the number below.
 
We look forward to your reply and hope to see you at Big Camp 
in January. 
	
Yours sincerely,
 

Tim Ryan
Chief Executive Officer
Lord Somers Camp & Power House
34 Lakeside Drive, Albert Park, VIC, 3206
m: 0432 454 643| p: (03) 9510 7066 | f: (03) 9529 7352
e: timr@lordsomerscamp.org.au | w: www.lscph.org.au
Privacy:  This  e-mail  message  is  intended  only  for  the 
addressee(s)  and  contains  information  which  may  be 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient please advise 
the sender by return email, do not use or disclose the contents, 
and delete the message and any attachments from your system. 
Environment:  LSC&PH  strive  to  be  an  environmentally 
conscious organisation, please consider the environment before 
printing this email.
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